
THESIS WHERE DOES IT GO

A thesis statement is usually at the end of an introductory paragraph. The sentences that precede the sentence will
introduce it, and the sentences that follow will.

Being a short statement that reflects what the author wants to convey to the one reading the essay, it is the very
center of your text. The nature of your research should decide: Some studies do not require much theory, but
put more emphasis on the method, while other studies need a rich theory section to enable an interesting
discussion. No signatures, signature lines, or page numbers should be included on the title page. Tip: For a
nice, stylistic twist you can reuse a theme from the introduction in your conclusion. One argument may seem
inconclusive to the reader, whereas six or seven proof-points of evidence will simply overload the text. When
in doubt, ask your instructor if the assignment requires a thesis statement. An example of this could be: John
Updike's Trust Me is a valuable novel for a college syllabus because it allows the reader to become familiar
with his writing and provides themes that are easily connected to other works. The discussion will consist of
argumentation. However, you are free to bring any number of arguments to your thesis. For example, you
could frame the issues within a wider context. Before you develop an argument on any topic, you have to
collect and organize evidence, look for possible relationships between known facts such as surprising contrasts
or similarities , and think about the significance of these relationships. In the remainder of your thesis, this
kind of information should be avoided, particularly if it has not been collected systematically. If you find out
at this stage that your thesis has not tackled an issue that you raised in the introduction, you should go back to
the introduction and delete the reference to that issue. It should make a good impression and convince the
reader why the theme is important and your approach relevant. Inclusion of this page offers you, as the author,
additional protection against copyright infringement as it eliminates any question of authorship and copyright
ownership. Complete examples: A dissertation submitted to the faculty at the University of North Carolina at
Chapel Hill in partial fulfillment of the requirements for the degree of Doctor of Philosophy in the Department
of Public Policy. A thesis is the result of a lengthy thinking process. If a name is too long to fit on one line,
move this entire section of text slightly to the left so that formatting can be maintained. To open your
discussion, there are several options available. Dedication, Acknowledgements, and Preface each optional
Table of Contents, with page numbers List of Tables, List of Figures, or List of Illustrations, with titles and
page numbers if applicable List of Abbreviations if applicable List of Symbols if applicable Chapters,
including: Main body, with consistent subheadings as appropriate Appendices if applicable Endnotes if
applicable References see section on References for options Many of the components following the title and
copyright pages have required headings and formatting guidelines, which are described in the following
sections. The main objective is to give the reader a good idea of what the thesis is about. Do not include the
name of other committee members. Even if you do not have time to get advice elsewhere, you can do some
thesis evaluation of your own. If yours doesn't, then it's not an argumentâ€”it may be a fact, or an opinion, but
it is not an argument. Include one double-spaced line between each entry. The outline can also be used in
supervision sessions, especially in the beginning.


